NEW 2WIRE™ DECODERS FOR HUNTER® ICC
CONTROLLERS NOW AVAILABLE FROM UNDERHILL

ALISO VIEJO, CA
Underhill has released a new 2Wire™ Decoder Control System that
quickly converts any Hunter® ICC Controller to two-wire operation.

The Underhill system, which has recently been introduced to the U.S. market,
includes the 2Wire™ ICC Decoder Module and 2Wire™ Decoders.

The two-wire technology behind the Underhill system has been utilized in more than
100,000 decoders installed throughout Europe in the last 10 years.

Underhill’s new 2Wire™ ICC Decoder Module easily snaps into any
32-station Hunter ICC Controller and increases the capacity to 48 stations.

All stations, or only selected stations, can be converted to two-wire operation. Two-
wire technology has proven a cost-saving alternative on sites such as sports fields,
cemeteries, HOA common areas, parks, and schools.

ICC Decoder Modules connect directly to Underhill 2Wire field decoders,
which can be installed anywhere along a two-wire path. Up to 96 valves can be
controlled by one 48-station ICC with one or two decoders per station.

2Wire Decoder station numbers can be programmed through the ICC controller
module or in the field with the use of an optional push-button programmer.

Both the decoder modules and field decoders have a two-year warranty that
includes lightning protection, even with direct hits. Two-wire systems generally offer
greater resistance to lightning damage because there is less copper wire in the ground
to attract lightning strikes. Underhill 2Wire decoders are particularly lightning
resistant due to state-of-the-art electronic design.

No field grounding is required for the decoders, however, it is recommended
that the ICC controller is properly grounded via the Decoder Module.

Two-wire systems offer a range of cost-saving benefits to landscape contractors,
including material and labor savings on projects with more than 300 feet of mainlines
or at least a quarter acre of landscaping. Two-wire also offers the ability to expand the



system at any time by adding more valves and decoders anywhere along the two-wire
path.

Repairs and troubleshooting are also simplified with only two wires to reconnect
in the event of a break, rather than the 15 to 40 control wires typically used in a
conventional multi-wire system.

Two-wire systems have been installed successfully in Europe for 20 years and
have gained popularity in the U.S. within the last five years because of lower
installation and maintenance costs, and more flexibility to add zones during or after
installation.

Underhill 2Wire system technology has been installed on sites worldwide,
among them sports fields, school and college campuses, parks, cemeteries and
nurseries.

Underhill offers an expanding line of sports turf irrigation products, including
Pellet Pro wetting agent applicator, Magnum and Precision hose nozzles, traveling
Tracker portable irrigation and FCI Profile golf nozzles.

Underhill also features the Mirage, a 160-foot-radius pop-up sprinkler designed
for natural and synthetic turf on sports fields.

For more information about Underhill 2Wire systems, call Underhill toll free at
866-863-3744 or see the 2Wire products online at www.underhill.us. The company is

headquartered in Aliso Viejo, CA, and has been in business for more than 25 years.
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